Council Proceedings, April 25, 2023
Ishpeming, MI 49849

The special meeting of the Ishpeming City Council was held on Tuesday, April 25, 2023, in the Ishpeming City Hall
Council Chambers. Mayor Jason Chapman called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m.

ROLL CALL
Present: Mayor Jason Chapman, Council Members Lindsay Bean, Elizabeth Firby, Pat Scanlon, and Stuart Skauge
(5). Also present was City Manager Craig Cugini and City Attorney Caroline Bridges.

AGENDA COMMENT - There was none.

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT WITH DPW, CLERICAL, AND SUPERVISORY CHAPTERS OF AFSCME LOCAL
1282
Manager Cugini advised tentative agreements have been reached with the three chapters of AFSCME of Local 1282.

A motion was made by Councilmember Scanlon, supported by Councilmember Firby and carried unanimously to
accept the Tentative Agreement with the DPW Chapter of AFSCME Local 1282 as presented.

A motion was made by Councilmember Scanlon, supported by Councilmember Firby and carried unanimously to
accept the Tentative Agreement with the Clerical Chapter of AFSCME Local 1282 as presented.

A motion was made by Councilmember Scanlon, supported by Councilmember Firby and carried unanimously to
accept the Tentative Agreement with the Supervisory Chapter of AFSCME Local 1282 as presented.

CLOSED SESSION PURSUANT TO MCL 15.268(e) TO CONSULT WITH ITS ATTORNEY REGARDING
TRIAL AND SETTLEMENT STRATEGY IN CONNECTION WITH SPECIFIC PENDING LITIGATION

A motion was made by Councilmember Scanlon and seconded by Councilmember Firby to go into closed session
pursuant to MCL 15.268(¢) to consult with its attorney regarding trial or settlement strategy in connection with specific
pending litigation at 5:17 p.m. Ayes: Mayor Jason Chapman, Councilmembers Lindsay Bean, Elizabeth Firby, Pat
Scanlon, and Stuart Skauge (5). Nays: None (0). Motion passed 5-0.

Returned to open session 5:39 p.m.

A motion was made by Councilmember Bean, supported by Councilmember Scanlon and carried unanimously to
direct Manager Cugini to file the necessary paperwork with MMRMA.

ADJOURNMENT
At 5:40 p.m., a motion was made by Councilmember Firby supported by Councilmember Scanlon and carried
unanimously to adjourn.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cathy Smith
City Clerk



